
 

NOTICE OF REMOTE HEARING 

June 10, 2021 

1:00 P.M., Zoom 

  

TO:   Members, Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure 

FROM:  Kweisi Mfume, Chairman  

DATE:  Thursday, June 3, 2021 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure will hold a 

remote hearing titled: “Utilization of Small Contractors in the Infrastructure Plan.” The hearing is 

scheduled to begin at 1:00 P.M. on Thursday, June 10, 2021 via the Zoom platform 

(information to be provided). 

 

The hearing will focus on the importance of infrastructure investment and how it will promote 

contracting opportunities for small businesses, who will play a central role in upgrading the 

nation’s infrastructure. The hearing will provide Committee Members the opportunity to learn 

more where contractual opportunities lie as well as the resources small businesses need to 

undertake infrastructure projects. 
 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, June 7, 2021 through Zoom.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Irene Rivera, Procurement Counsel for the 

Committee. 

 


